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Thank you for your continued support in and out of school, Susan McGrath, Headteacher. 
 

 

Monday 13th January ~ Clubs to start for 5 weeks. 

Tuesday 14th January ~ Hawks’ Class assembly with families invited to watch 15:00-15:25.  (please do not arrive too early as PE lessons are in the hall until 

14:50 and the hall needs to be set up ready) 

Wednesday 15th January ~ 9:00 and 17:30 Year 6 SATs meeting for parents 

Tuesday 21st January ~ Eagles’ Class assembly with families invited to watch 15:00-15:25.  (please do not arrive too early as PE lessons are in the hall until 

14:50 and the hall needs to be set up ready) 

Wednesday 22nd January ~  9:00 and 17:30 Year 1 phonics and Year 2 SATs meeting for parents. 

Tuesday 28th January ~ Falcons’ Class assembly with families invited to watch 15:00-15:25.  (please do not arrive too early as PE lessons are in the hall until 

14:50 and the hall needs to be set up ready) 

Week beginning the 3rd February ~ Year 6 go to Waterpark 

Tuesday 11th February ~ Robins’ Class assembly with families invited to watch 15:00-15:25.  (please do not arrive too early as PE lessons are in the hall until 

14:50 and the hall needs to be set up ready) 

Friday 14th February ~ Love yourself Day raising awareness of Visually Impairment.  Charity money raising day 

Half Term Holiday for one week. 

Tuesday 25th February ~ Parrots’ Class assembly with families invited to watch 15:00-15:25.  (please do not arrive too early as PE lessons are in the hall until 

14:50 and the hall needs to be set up ready) 
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Tuesday 3rd March ~ Doves’ assembly with families invited to watch 15:00-15:25.  (please do not arrive too early as PE lessons are in the hall until 14:50 and 

the hall needs to be set up ready) 

Tuesday 3rd March and Thursday 5th March ~ Parents’ Evenings 16:00-19:00. 

Tuesday 10th March ~ Herons’ Class assembly with families invited to watch 15:00-15:25.  (please do not arrive too early as PE lessons are in the hall until 

14:50 and the hall needs to be set up ready) 

Tuesday 17th March ~ Owls’ Class assembly with families invited to watch 15:00-15:25.  (please do not arrive too early as PE lessons are in the hall until 

14:50 and the hall needs to be set up ready) 

Please look out for additional dates which will be in red. 

We have all really enjoyed our first week back!  The Lower Key Stage Two team enjoyed a great trip to Manchester Museum and Science and 

Industry.  The behaviour of all the children was amazing!  I am sure the children will feel enlightened starting their new topic 

We have celebrated our Writer and Mathematicians of the Half Term also which has highlighted the progress the pupils are making in their 

learning.  You should all have received your interim reports this week which will outline how your child is doing together with some targets to 

work on to help them improve further.  Please do not hesitate to speak with your child’s class teacher should you want to discuss any aspect. 

Unfortunately, we have returned after the Christmas holidays with some of our teaching team absent due to ill health.  Mr Shuttleworth is still 

off from before the break.  We hope that he feels better and is able to return to school soon.  In Mr Shuttleworth’s absence we have provided 

cover for Parrots’ Class with Mr Hunt.  The infant team and Mrs Catterall are supporting him to ensure that the children receive a seamless 

education.  Miss Murray is also absent from school and is hoping to be in periodically for the next few weeks before commencing her 

maternity leave.  We always have an open-door policy for parents to email or come in to speak about any concerns. Our expected practice is 

that class teachers are normally approached in the first instance.  If your child is in EYFS or KS1 and you have something you would like to 
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discuss at a more senior level then please ask the office to arrange a mutually convenient time to meet with our Lead Teacher Mrs Catterall.  

Likewise, if your child is in LKS2 or UKS2 you may speak with the Lead Teacher Mrs McEvilly.  I also am always available via email and 

endeavour to reply the same day or hold face to face meetings. 

Well done to this week stars!  Beatrice M, Joshua R, Francesca M, Codey P, 

Arthur W, Alex B, Daniel M, Harry P, Leo T, Evie D & Oliver T. 

 

Yellow Ducklings 

100% with  0 lates 

Brown Ducklings 

98% with 1 late 

Parrots 

98% with 0 lates 

Herons 

100% with 0 lates 

Robins  

96% with 2 lates 

Owls 

98%  with 0 lates 

Kestrels 

98% with 0 lates 

Doves  

98% with 0 lates 

Falcons 

97% with 3 late 

Hawks 

99% with 0 lates 

Eagles 

98% with 1 late 

Well done to those for making 

it to school every day on time! 

We have sent out details of clubs with the google link already but have received some additional information about clubs from Fleetwood Town Community 
Trust Sports.   Please fill out the permission slips attached below if you would like your child to participate in these activities. 

They are to run Football for years 3 and 4 and 5 and 6 on Friday’s after school.  These are unlimited places. 
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They are also to lead Dodgeball which is available to KS2, free of charge. These sessions are weekly and will begin on Friday 17TH January 2020 at 8am-
8:45am. This will then take place until the end of this half term. Please come ready in warm, suitable clothing. They will also need to bring with them a 
bottle of water for the sessions. 

In March, there is a competition being held at Millfield against other local schools and we would love to take a team of children to represent our Carleton 
Green. 

There are only 25 places available for these sessions. These places will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis. Please take or email your reply slips to 
Mrs McEvilly by Wednesday 15th January 2020. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Childs Name ____________________________ Class _________________ 

I give permission for my child to attend the dodgeball sessions each Friday morning until the end of this half term. 

Signed ____________________________________ Date _______________ 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Childs Name ____________________________ Class _________________ 

I give permission for my child to attend the Football sessions each Friday after school until the end of this half term.. 

Signed ____________________________________ Date _______________ 
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